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Be Still as a Spiritual Practice:

Online Event for Pastors Serving Cross-Racial,
Cross-Cultural, and Multicultural Contexts

After a brief hiatus during the pandemic, “Facing the Future" is
returning. Facing the Future is the premier conference for clergy
engaged in cross-racial/cross-cultural and multicultural ministry. You
will learn skills to support the CRCC/multicultural ministry context,
personal self-care, and professional development. You will experience
meaningful worship and workshops from sought-after leaders and

professionals. We are looking forward to seeing you there.

GCORR.org/FacingTheFuture2022




